
 
 

 

Prep School 
 
Welcome back Lower 2! 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

In Lower 2, we have been so excited to be back at school! After a brilliant summer break for 

all, the children have got stuck back in straight away with all of their fabulous lessons.  

In English, we have been learning all about different types of poetry, including rhyming poems. 

The children have written their own animal poems this week and have chosen some amazing 

adjectives to describe their chosen creatures. They used their initiative to develop their 

vocabulary by using the synonym wall in our classroom. Here you can see them letting their 

writing grow! 

 

Miss Emily Kirk and Mr Charlie Grasby 

 


